Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	757
	NPRR Title
	Distributed Generation Reporting Improvement

	
	

	Date
	March 31, 2016

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Gregory Thurnher

	Company
	Shell Energy North America

	E-mail Address
	Gregory.thurnher@shell.com

	Phone Number
	737-529-6721

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Independent Power Marketer


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Separate from the reporting requirement proposed in Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 757, Transmission and/or Distribution Service Providers (TDSPs) voluntarily filed the referenced Distributed Generation (DG) reports to the Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT) in Excel format.  This much appreciated effort greatly improved the availability of active and future DG interconnections, and as such, Shell formally withdraws NPRR757.  
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